
																							 	
	

		

Have	Christ	Will	Travel	Ministries	(HCWTM)	was	formed	in	1965	by	the	Late	Rev	Dr	Joseph	C.	Jeter,	
Sr	and	Sister	Catherine	E.	Jeter.		At	the	time,	Dr	Jeter	was	a	pastor	of	a	Baptist	church	in	
Philadelphia.	While	attending	Philadelphia	College	of	the	Bible	(Carin	University),		he	met	a	number	
of	Christian	missionaries	and	evangelists.	His	curiosity	about		international	missions	was	growing.	
This	led	to	him		to	connect	with	Dr	Ernest	Wilson	who	invited	Dr	Jeter	to		travel	to	east	Africa	to	
preach	and	participate	in	revivals.		

After	a	series	of	trips	to	Africa,	the	Holy	Spirit	moved	on	his	heart	to	consider	think	about	full-time	
missionary	service.	Dr	Jeter	shared	his	burdens	with	his	wife,	Sis	Jeter.	Jointly	they	decides	to	follow	
the	call	of	The	Lord	..	as	reflected	in	Isaiah	6:8	Also	I	heard	the	voce	of	the	Lord	saying:”	Whom	will	
I	send	and	who	will	go	for	us?”	

”	Here	am	I!	send	me”	

In	the	early	years,	HCWTM	focused	on	evangelizing	the	lost	and	enabling	poorly	supported	black	
missionaries	in	Africa	and	Haiti.	This	was	done	through	preaching	and	documenting	the	needs	of	
full-time	missionaries	and	raising	funds	through	various	churches,	denominations	and	individuals.	

Over	the	years,	the	mission	has	expanded	its	ministries	to	church	planting,	primary	and	secondary	
schools,	after	school	Bible	clubs,	Bible	camps,	vacation	Bible	clubs,	Bible	Schools	and	missionary	
training	institutes,	and	a	weekly	radio	broadcast.	HCWTM	currently	has	operations	in	Libera,	
Haiti,	Canada,	and	India.		

In	addition,	Dr	and	Sis	Jeter	traveled	all	over	the	USA,	to	expose	the	needs	of	Black	mission.	The	late	Rev	Dr	
Jeter	is	the	author	of	the	groundbreaking	book,	“The Unknown Soldiers, Black Missionaries of the 
20th Century” 

Over	the	past	55	years,	Have	Christ	Will	Travel	Ministries	has	shared	the	gospel	and	discipled		
over	1	Million	people.	All	to	the	Glory	of	our	Lord	and	Savior	Jesus	Christ.	

For	information,	please	reach	us	at	Have	Christ	Will	Travel	Ministries,	528	E.	Church	Lane	
Philadelphia,	PA	19144	or	at	www.havechristwilltravel.org	

	

	


